
 

 By Electronic Filing 

 

April 3, 2008 

 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th floor 
Toronto  ON    M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli, 

Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) 
Board File No.: EB-2007-0905 
Our File No.: 339583-000001 

About 2 weeks have elapsed since the Board’s March 18, 2008 letter in which it deferred 
its determination of CME’s cost award eligibility pending receipt of a reply from OPG. 

Since OPG has not made any adverse comments on CME’s request, we respectfully 
request that the Board now determine that CME is eligible for a cost award. 

Yours very truly, 

 
Peter C.P. Thompson, Q.C. 
 
PCT\slc 
c. John Pickernell (Assistant Board Secretary) 

Barbara Reuber (OPG) 
Josephina Erzetic (OPG) 
Michael Penny (Torys) 
Paul Clipsham (CME) 
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